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Together Students Achieve

Principal: Mr P Willerton

6 February 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

We have implemented a new system for spectators to come and watch football and rugby fixtures
here at the academy.

When a home game is arranged spectators need to follow the process below please:

Sign in at the side Collect a lanyard & Follow the signs to
gate next to the visitor badge from the 3G Astroturf
Arts Theatre — the member of staff _ (Read/follow the

code of conduct)

!

Hand the lanyard After the match, Watch the match
back into member _ follow the path _ from behind the
of staff and leave back to the gate barriers

the premises

Thank you for your co-operation in following this new process. If you require any further information
please contact me directly, via the email address below:

tom.langford@thesuttonacademy.org.uk

Kind regards
T2
Mr Langford

Faculty leader of PE and Sport
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